RECEIVED
FEB 1 4 2018

NEVADA COUNTY
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

February 14, 2018

Clerk of the Board

Nevada County Board of Supervisors
950 Maidu Ave

Nevada City, CA 95959

RE: Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission Appointment

Dear Madam Clerk,

Please accept this letter of resignation from the Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission for the County
of Nevada. It has been my pleasure to serve on the commission for two terms. However, at this time |
need to step down from my role on the commission effective today, February 14, 2018.

Sincerely,

Mali Dyck

Community Member at Large, Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission

ccC: David Garcia, Solid Waste Program Manager
Trisha Tilotson, Public Works Director



